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Dear Mr. President:

We are writing to urge you to avoid the disregard for international legal obligations that
condemned your predecessor.

The issue concerns investigating or prosecuting torture.

The United States ratified the United Nations Convention Against Torture (CAT) in 1994. Article
12 of the CAT provides: “Each State Party shall ensure that its competent authorities proceed to
a prompt and impartial investigation, wherever there is reasonable ground to believe that an act
of torture has been committed in any territory under its jurisdiction.”
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